anxerconcer

## Jewish Board of Family and Children's Services, Inc.

## Executive Office Memorandum

To All Staff

Date November 17, 1981

From Dr. J. M. Goldsmith

Cut of Roman

We are sorry to have to convey the sad news of Herschel Alt's death on Monday night.

Mr. Alt was Director of the Jewish Board of Guardians for twenty-five years, until his retirement in 1965. Under his leadership, the agency developed specialized services for psychotic children and adolescents and delinquent youth through its residential and community based services. His contribution was extraordinary in its scope and depth and will remain as a lasting tribute to his memory.

For those who wish to attend the funeral, it will be held on Thursday, November 19th at 1:00 P.M. at the Campbell Funeral Home, Madison Avenue and 81st Street.

Jam Lin Commett

fe

RECEIVED
JEWISH BOARD OF FAMILY & CHILDREN'S SAG, INC.

NOV 1 8 1981

OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT